
Attachment A: Email Invite for the APPLETREE Meeting Feedback

Dear APPLETREE Meeting attendees,

Thank you for attending the APPLETREE Meeting on May 16th-18th, 2017.  I am sending this email to 
you to request your response to a short online survey about your experience at the meeting. Your 
response will assist us with improving these types of meetings in the future.  

The survey will take about 10 minutes to complete. To complete the survey, please click here:  
[https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/R6KQP8X]. Please note, your responses will be used only in 
aggregate and individual responses will not be identifiable. Your participation in this survey is 
voluntary. Your feedback is important to us! 

Thank you again for your participation. 

Sincerely, 

Trent D. LeCoultre, MSEH, REHS
CDR, US Public Health Service
Cooperative Agreement Coordinator (Acting)
ATSDR, Division of Community Health Investigations
(W) 770-488-3799 | (C) 404-561-2193
tlecoultre@cdc.gov
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